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You are running our country with these masts. They are being placed in residential area’s without any
consideration. The benefits won’t outweigh their long term visual effects and harm on the landscape. You need
to start choosing locations that are appropriate. Not practically in people gardens. Their has to be a balance .
Just because ye are in government ye can’t just do what ye like
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